
 

Priscilla Lynch  
Head of Service, Primary Care, 

Cork Kerry Community Healthcare, 
Coolnagarrane, Skibbereen, Co. Cork 

Email: Priscilla.Lynch@hse.ie  
 

 

16th April, 2024 

 
Donnchadh Ó Laoghaire, T.D., 

Dáil Éireann, 
Dublin 2 

 
PQ ref 15138/24 

 

"To ask the Minister for Health to provide an update on whether a primary care centre 
planned for the Douglas area in Cork” 

 
Dear Deputy O’Laoghaire,  

 

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 
HSE have assessed Stage 3 proposals received from developers for the provision of a Primary Care 

Centre in Douglas and a preferred proposal was identified.  The successful Developer has advanced 

proposals for Douglas Primary Care Centre to Pre-Planning stage.  We expect delivery of the Centre in 
the next 18 to 24 months depending on statutory approvals.  

 
If I can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
___________________ 

Priscilla Lynch 

Head of Service - Primary Care,  
Cork Kerry Community Healthcare 
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